
ViCPC PHOTOGRAPHY EXHIBITION AND PRESENTATION OF CERTIFICATES 

 

Victoria Institution (College) Photography Club in collaboration with IQAC organised 

a one day photography exhibition on 23.09.2023 at Keshub Memorial Hall. 

 

 
The photographs were taken by the students of the first batch of the add-on course that 

covered the Basics of Photography.  

The program was attended by Principal Dr Maitreyi Ray Kanjilal, IQAC Coordinator 

Dr Sumallya Karmakar, ace photographer & resource person of the course Mr Suman 

Chakraborty and many other guests and faculty members of the college. 

   

The exhibition, together with the presentation of certificates and the launching of the 

club’s logo ‘ViCPC’ & its branded t-shirt made the entire event a vibrant one. 

 

 



 

The students cherished every moment of the program along with their club members 

and resource persons. 

 

 

 

The Club Members 



 

  

 

 

 

Students with Principal Madam, Professors and other distinguished guests 

Students with the club members and resource persons 


